
... 
SUNDSTROM, 

&FRIEDMAN, LLP 
Attorneys I Counselo r s 

January 20, 2014 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

E-FIUNG 

766 NORTH SUN DRIVE 
SUITE 403( 

LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 3274~ 

PHONE (407) 830-6331 
FAX (407) 830-852~ 

RE: Docket No. 130212-WS; Application for an Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in 
Polk County by Cypress Lakes Utilities, Inc. 
Our File No.: 30057.212 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

This letter is Cypress Lakes Utilities, Inc.'s waiver, through April 8, 2014, of the 
Commission's requirement, pursuant to Section 367.081 (8), Florida Statutes, to render a 
decision in the above-referenced case within five (5) months of the official filing date. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

MSF/ 

cc: Steven M. Lubertozzi (via e-mail) 
Jason Barrett (via e-mail) 
Patrick Flynn (via e-mail) 
Frank Seidman (via email) 
Julia Gilcher, Esquire (via e-mail) 

LAKE MARY 

Very truly yours, 

For the Firm 

• TALLAHASSEE 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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